
 

 

Village of Fort Edward 

Board of Trustees – Public Hearing 

Monday, April 7, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

Roll Call: Trustee Williams, Trustee Carpenter, Trustee Cutler, Trustee Boucher 

Absent:  

 

Present: Matthew Rimkunas, Rob Martin, Rick Doty, Melanie Dickinson, Mike Dickinson, Therese Gillis, , Jessica 

Donnelly, Amanda Durkee, Kyle Cozzens, Vicki Plude. 

 

The mayor opened the public hearing at 6:05 p.m. 

 

Summary 

The meeting focused on opening a public hearing regarding proposals and qualifications, with discussions on responses 

received from companies and the potential involvement of the University of Albany. A follow-up public hearing was 

scheduled for May 5th. 

 

 Outline 

1. Public Hearing Overview  

• The public hearing was opened to address questions regarding proposals, fees, and use qualifications. 

• Information was sent out to potential respondents, and responses have been received from two companies, 

including H2M. 

• There was an expectation for the University of Albany to participate, but their involvement is still uncertain. 

 

2. Scheduling Future Public Hearing  

• A follow-up public hearing is set for May 5th to continue discussions. 

 

 

 

A motion to keep the public hearing open was made by Trustee Cutler, seconded by Trustee Carpenter.  

All ayes. Motion carried. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Janelle Rose 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


